
 
 

 

 

October 2022 

Design and technology  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

During Year 10, in Design and Technology, pupils will be using some specialist materials, 

components and consumable items in the production of products which they can then take home.  

Pupils will carry out 3 different projects leading up to their final GCSE piece and will produce at 3 

different products in DT in this time. We ask for a contribution towards the materials and components 

used in DT and to simplify the process, we are kindly asking for the sum of £6 to cover the whole of 

Year 10 for materials. This payment also covers the provision of personal protective equipment which 

we provide.  

As 50% of your child’s DT GCSE is exam based, we strongly recommend the purchase of a Collins 

revision guide and workbook which covers not only all the theory content but also exam practice 

questions and coursework support. The text can be used in conjunction with materials provided in class, 

and at home for independent study and revision. 

The revision guide and work book can be purchased from us for £4 (RRP £10.99) 

Students will also need a sketch book to communicate and present their project work and we can 

provide these at a small charge of £1.75.  

Without these contributions we would not be able to continue offering the projects we do and we are 

very grateful for your support with this.  

 

The facility for making this payment has been created on Parent-Pay for the total sum of £11.75 due 

by 31st October 2022. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation. I hope your child thoroughly enjoys, and gains success in, design 

and technology in Year 10. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss G De Benedictis 

Teacher of Design and Technology. 


